
 

 

 

Concerns and Celebrations 

Our sister church in the Congo, C.P.K. Kintambo. 

Home: Josephine Lin and Susan Smith 

Recuperating at Home: Craig Kuehn and Pat Atiyah 

Hospital: Steve Atiyah (Maryview) 

Chemotherapy/Radiation: Roger Anderson and Bill Crone (friend of 

Warriner Atkinson) 

Hospice: Helen Carroll and Wanda Orr * Italicized names are new or updated. 

Sympathy 

The congregation expresses its sympathy to Elaine Strople on the death of her friend, 

Hillie Harris, who passed away on January 18, 2022. Please remember Elaine with 

your cards and prayers. 

Worship Announcements 

Our Liturgist this morning is Name. 

Happening This Week 
Sunday, January 23 9:30 am Sunday School Online 

 10:30 am Worship Online 

 7:00 pm Youth Group Zoom 

 

Wednesday 10:00 am Staff Meeting 

 

Sunday, January 30 9:30 am Sunday School Online 

 10:30 am Worship Online 

 1:30 pm Called Session Meeting Zoom 

 7:00 pm Youth Group Zoom 

 

FH – Fellowship Hall   MR – Meeting Room   YR – Youth Room 

All weekday activities will be postponed until we are back in person. 

Our office is open! We ask that you call ahead and wear a mask in the building. 



 

 

2022 Flower Calendar 

Our 2022 Flower Calendar is available 

online! Flower dedications cost $45. You 

may sign up by clicking the link in your 

Friday email or you may call the church 

office to reserve your Sunday. You will be 

asked to provide a dedication. Flowers are 

always dedicated "to the Glory of God" 

but specific dedications may follow. Honor 

your loved ones and add beauty to our 

Sunday services! If you have questions, 

please contact the church office 484-5125. 


